
Dear Professional Colleague, 

 

We would like to inform you that result of 1st Assessment Test on GST held on 13th August, 2017 

would be announced by 22nd September, 2017 and the same will be hosted on idtc committee 

website.  

You may visit the Indirect Taxes Committee website www.idtc.icai.org  and register yourselves for 

regular Indirect Tax updates and avail free access to all the indirect taxes publication. GST E-

learning Course for anytime anywhere learning are also available on website. 

I wish a great and successful professional career ahead.  

 

With Warm Regards  

Indirect Taxes Committee 

The Institute of Chartered Accountants of India 

ICAI Bhawan 

A-29, Sector - 62, NOIDA (U.P.) 

India 

Telephone Direct - +91 120 3045 954 

Telephone Board - +91 120 3045 900 Ext. 954 

Website:http://www.idtc.icai.org/ 

for help please visit:http://help.icai.org/ 

Follow ICAI on Social Media - http://www.icai.org/followus/ 

**** ICAI at your door step - Please use ICAI e-seva **** 
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